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Darrell G. Eisenhut, Direction
Division of licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Sir:
Enclosed are 10 copies of the Emergency Plans for the Nuclear Reactor

^

at the University of Illinois. These plans have been in effect for a number
of years are were evaluated with respect to ANSI /ANS 15.16. The sectional
sequence in the Standard differs slightly from the plan. However, to aid
in an evaluation, section numbers as per the Standard have b:en added to
the left of the region where these sections are addressed.

An Add 9ndum to the plan is added for those items that may not be
explicitly addressed in the original plan. Explanations may also be given
for informatiuh that could be considered to be vague.

Yours truly,

- '. dA'

'

erald P. Beck, Reactor Supervisor
Nuclear Reactor Lab.
214 N.E.L.
103 S. Goodwin

| Urbana, Ill. 61801
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